
 
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Please take notice.  By request of the Chairman, Board of Fire Commissioners, 
Coldenham Fire District, and with a majority approval of the Board, a special meeting 
will be held by the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Coldenham Fire District at the 
Coldenham Fire House, 511 Coldenham Road, Walden, NY on Friday, February 24, 
2023 at 7:00 pm in the 2nd floor meeting room.  The specific purpose of the meeting is to 
review, discuss, and take any necessary action as may be appropriate, concerning the 
renewal of the district’s insurance policies, and any other business that may be 
necessary. This meeting can be heard via conference call at:  1-978-990-5235, access 
code 8913911.  Please keep your phone muted if you choose to listen in.   
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE  
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT  
Joseph D. Keenan, Secretary  
Dated:  February 22, 2023 


